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Social Studies, Computer Science and Physical Education
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Hi Students and families! My name is Kevin Grimm and

I am the new Middle School Social Studies, Computer

Science and Physical Education teacher here at Silver

Sands. I am excited to begin working with all of my new

students and families. If you have any questions or

concerns feel free to send me an email at

mr.kevin@silversandsmcs.org. 

Welcome to my class!
Kevin Grimm

AUGUST 7TH- FIRST DAY
OF SCHOOL!

PTO MEETING KICKOFF
8-22

DR. MARIA MONTESSORI
BIRTHDAY 8/31

CLASSROOM
ORIENTATION 8/31
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